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From: Valeniina La Plana

Sent:  Tuesday, 13 April 2004 4:50 PM
To: FTA, Committee (SEN}
Subject: No Trade agreement

| am writing this email as a concemed Australian. We must not enter

America.
There are no social / environmental or ethical bensfits to Australia or Australia

accept these terms would be a one way ticket {o monopolized corporatisation. We should protect our
culture not homogonise it.

Valentina La Piana

14/04/2004





